From:

Sent: Tuesday, 3 April 2018 11:52 AM
To: Local Government Board {DPaC)
Subject:- Re: Amalgamation of Tasman with Sorell Council.

To Whom it may Concern.

As a ratepayer of Tasman | am totally against amalgamating with the Sorell Council.

After reviewing the financial position of the Tasman Council, and considering the hard work, and
dedication to the community by the former and present Councillors to get this result, | would like to see it
kept as it is.

Tasman has good facilities to service the community, so | can’t see why it should change.

Yours faithfully,
Leslie Kube.



